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Dear President, 

Dear Mariusz Jedra, 

  

I would like to congratulate you that you were elected the President of the Polish 

Weightlifting Federation on 17th December 2016. I wish the Polish Weightlifting 

Federation under your leadership will be very successful in this new term. 

  

Please accept my heartfelt congratulations to you, and to all newly elected 

members in the Polish Weightlifting Federation. 

  

Best regards. 

 

 
Dr Antonio URSO 

EWF President  
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